
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
The Lundy Cookie Dough fundraiser was a huge success!  Orders were submitted earlier in the week with a 
profit of over $7,000!  We cannot thank you enough for all your support.  This will help pay for field trips, 
parties, and classroom supplies.  Delivery and pick up will be on Oct. 30th in the gym.   
 
At student pick up and drop off, please park your car if you are needing to get out of your vehicle for any 
reason. There are several parking spots in front of Lundy, as well as in the overflow area. When you are in 
the pickup line, students will be sent to your car as you pull up.  
 
Self-manager applications will be going out in about a week.  Make sure to talk with your child about 
what it looks like to be a self-manager.  
 
Our first six-week celebration is next week!  For students that have earned it, they will be heading over to 
the High School to watch Inside Out 2 with snacks, blankets, and jammies.  Teachers will be sending out 
information regarding this activity.  
 
Now that pictures have gone home with students, we have been notified that several families received 
the incorrect items.   Please be sure to call Lifetouch so they can get you your correct order.  
 
Senior, Harley Hardison earned a $5000 Beat the Odds scholarship, renewable for four years. The Oregon 
Development Manager for Stand for Children Oregon will be on campus next week shooting a video 
featuring Harley for a future fundraising luncheon. 
 
Forty-five Juniors and Seniors attended the University of Oregon College Fair on October 10th.  The students 
had an opportunity to visit representatives from 67 colleges and universities.  Students came away with 
information from many different in-state and out-of-state campuses. Some representatives came from as 
far away as Florida and Hawaii.  Lowell students represented the school very well and seemed excited 
about different college prospects. 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High students Hunter Yancey, Madison Thurman, Maddie Skordal, McKenna McComas, Wyatt 
Smith, and Taylor Sheridan were recognized as Red Devils of the Week last week.  
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High will be conducting Every 15 Minutes Program along with the Lane County Sheriff and 
Lowell Fired Departments on October 22nd-23rd.  Every 15 Minutes is a nationwide, in-school two day 
impaired and distracted driving prevention program designed for high school students to combat the 
ever-growing number of impaired and distracted driving crashes and fatalities each year.  
 
Join us in celebrating the 8th Grade Night on Monday, October 14th as our junior high volleyball team 
takes on Cottage Grove. The acknowledgement will happen between the B- and A-team games, which 
kick off at 4:30pm. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


